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Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Easter is finally here and we all deserve a good 

break in the spring sunshine. It has been a time like 

no other in living memory and all of us have faced 

different challenges. I think for everyone, the 

following words from our MP, at the beginning of 

this crisis will be true in countless ways: 

 

"When this is over, and it will be over, 

we want to look back at this moment 

and remember the many small acts of 

kindness done by us and to us. We want 

to look back on this time and remember 

how we thought first of others and 

acted with decency." 

 

School lunches 

We are now almost back to normal with a wider 

range of food available. Thank you so much for 

your patience with this. The children have been 

very flexible and have enjoyed being back in the 

school hall with their friends. 

 

REMINDER: Midday supervisors needed! 

Maintaining class bubbles has continued but can 

be challenging, especially at lunchtime while we 

are reintroducing full school lunches. We are 

always keen to have additional supervisors at 

lunchtime so please contact the school office if you 

have an hour free over lunchtimes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online safety 

 

Viewing    Sharing   Chatting and friending 
 

Steps you can take to keeping your child safe 

online: 

 
Parental controls: Parental controls have been 

designed to help you manage your child's online 

activities. There are various types, some of which 

are free but others which can be bought. However, 

nothing is totally fool proof so this shouldn't 

replace the support and guidance you give your 

child to help keep them safer.  For more 

information and step by step instructions on 

setting up parental controls, visit: 

Parental Controls & Privacy Settings Guides - 

Internet Matters: 

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-

controls/?gclid=CjwKCAjw6fCCBhBNEiwAem5SO_g

Fyc5A3RLPc2JCaYn1mEdDH668XMdykFxhjsupHQM

Jv17Blny6nhoCYecQAvD_BwE 

 

Summer term. 

Monday 12th April is a training day for school staff 

and so we will welcome the children back into 

school on Tuesday 13th April. 
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